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OUTDOOR ADVERTISING

March 20, 2023

OoDOT

Attn: Derek Vinson

Outdoor Advertising Control

200 N.E. 215t Street,

Oklahoma City, OK 73105-3204

RE: Permit Cancelation

Dear ODOT,
Lamar would like to cancel the following permits:
Reg No: 8567, 9675, 6314, and 7987.

The billboards were removed. [f you have any questions please feel free to let
us know. Thank you.

Justin Wyatt

jwyatt@lamar.com

Leasing Coordinator

Lamar Outdoor Advertising-Tulsa

7777 East 38™ Street — Tulsa, Oklahoma 74145
Phone: 918-665-1755 / Fax: 918-665-0284
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